
• 30th July – LINX attend Participation Monitoring 
Meeting at County Hall

• Recruitment and Selection Training several 
members of LINX attended across two dates.members of LINX attended across two dates.

-North and East Lancashire 5th August

-Central Lancashire 6th August

• Corporate Parenting Board Debrief and Agenda 
Setting at County Hall – 11th August



• Interview panel in Liverpool, Barnardo’s North 
West Office for Project Workers -14th August

• 1 member of LINX attended the ENOC planning 
meeting at Bradbury House – 15th Augustmeeting at Bradbury House – 15th August

• Visit from Alison Cowan Head of Marketing at 
Barnardo's – 15th August

• Consultation with LINX on the CLA Strategy– 19th

August



Residentials 

• 8 Young People attended Young Inspectors Residential –
27th – 28th August 

• 15 Young People attended the LINX Water Park 
Residential where they :Residential where they :

- Received certificates from their input from the CYP plan 
in Lancashire and received feedback.

- Consulted on contact tracing via Social Media requested 
by Debbie Ross Associate Head of 
Safeguarding/Designated Nurse CLA – East Lancashire

- Consulted on the Care Leavers Guide



• Office of the Children’s Commissioner Equality Day 
in London – 28th August

• European Network of Ombudsmen for Children 2 
day film making for October Conference -1 LINX day film making for October Conference -1 LINX 
member attended on 3rd and 4th September 

• 2 LINX members attended the Office of the 
Children’s Commissioner care monitoring survey 
Meeting in London with 1 member on an interview 
panel for the OCC – 12th September 


